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Wombwell Community Alliance 

Held in Library at 6pm on 10/2/15 

Present 

Cllr Rob Frost   Chair 

Cllr Dick Wraith   Vice Chair 

Brian Whitaker   Treasurer 

Cllr Margaret Morgan 

Joan Whitaker   We Love Wombwell 

Graham Wright 

Brenda Marshall 

Wendy Slater   BMBC 

Amanda Bradshaw  BMBC 

Paula Lindley       BMBC – Markets 

Joanne  Cooper   BMBC – Markets 

 

Apologies 

A Taylor, J Cooper, R Ullyott, T Dutton 

Rob welcomed Paula and Joanne who were invited to discuss the future of Wombwell Market 

New Secretary 

Wendy left the room during this discussion. 

It was decided to ask Wendy’s daughter to be secretary and she would be paid from Alliance funds.   

Minutes of last meeting and Matters Arising 

Minutes were accepted as a true record 

Alan has seen the 3 estimates for the Church Hall heating 

New fruit and veg stall now trading on Saturdays 

Money for Library extension notice boards etc now in place 

Had no reply from Netherwood about representation on the Alliance.  It was decided to seek 

representation from the Youth centre 

Market Update 

Wombwell is a 2 line market 

Actively sourcing new traders especially young people 

To re-license existing traders and ensure they only sell line of goods licensed for 

Provisional dates agreed for ‘one-off’ markets when gazebos would be provided free and Tidy Team 

would erect and assist during the day 

 

Easter and Craft Market   Wed 1/4/15 

Home and garden Market  Wed 13/5/15 

Fashion Market    Wed 5/8/15 –to try and involve schools and college/ 

                                     Youth service 

Christmas Market   Sat 28/11/15 –to include lights switch on 

Markets to confirm above and arrange to meet with members about the details 
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All members of Alliance were very impressed with the positive outlook from Joanne and Paula who 

were thanked for their presentation 

Treasurers Report 

A written financial report was given for Alliance and Public Health funding 

Funding Application 

Alliance considered the letter from Neighbourhood Watch and decided to donate £150 this year but 

could not commit to the future 

Tidy Team Update 

Brian gave an update of the work done but the last Tidy team steering group was cancelled due to 

poor weather.  Tidy Team will assist at picnic in the park 

Steering Group Update 

No report available 

Alliance Monitoring 

No progress possible due to only 5 replies.  Wendy gave out copies of self-assessment form to be 

completed 

A.O.B. 

Wendy distributed copies of Christmas WLW consultation report and HS2 update 

Next Meeting 

Tuesday 10
th

 March at 6pm at Wombwell Library 

 

 

 


